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  The Wallace Effect Marshall Boswell,2019-01-24
The Wallace Effect explores David Foster Wallace's
contested space at the forefront of 21st-century
American fiction. Pioneering Wallace scholar
Marshall Boswell does this by illuminating �The
Wallace Effect�-the aura of literary competition
that Wallace routinely summoned in his fiction and
non-fiction and that continues to inform the
reception of his work by his contemporaries. A
frankly combative writer, Wallace openly
challenged his artistic predecessors as he sought
to establish himself as the leading literary
figure of the post-postmodern turn. Boswell
challenges this portrait in two ways. First, he
examines novels by Wallace's literary patriarchs
and contemporaries that introduce innovations on
traditional metafiction that Wallace would later
claim as his own. Second, he explores four novels
published after Wallace's ascendency that attempt
to demythologize Wallace's persona and his
literary preeminence. By re-situating Wallace's
work in a broader and more contentious literary
arena, The Wallace Effect traces both the reach
and the limits of Wallace's legacy.
  David Foster Wallace and the Body Peter
Sloane,2019-05-17 David Foster Wallace and the
Body is the first full-length study to focus on
Wallace’s career-long fascination with the human
body and the textual representation of the body.
The book provides engaging, accessible close
readings that highlight the importance of the
overlooked, and yet central theme of all of this
major American author’s works: having a body.
Wallace repeatedly made clear that good fiction is
about what it means to be a ‘human being’. A large
part of what that means is having a body, and
being conscious of the conflicts that arise,
morally and physically, as a result; a fact with
which, as Wallace forcefully and convincingly
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argues, we all desire ‘to be reconciled’. Given
the ubiquity of the themes of embodiment in
Wallace’s work, this study is an important
addition to an expanding field. The book also
opens up the themes addressed to interrogate
aspects of contemporary literature, culture, and
society more generally, placing Wallace’s works in
the history of literary and philosophical
engagements with the brute fact of embodiment.
  The David Foster Wallace Reader David Foster
Wallace,2014-11-11 Where do you begin with a
writer as original and brilliant as David Foster
Wallace? Here — with a carefully considered
selection of his extraordinary body of work,
chosen by a range of great writers, critics, and
those who worked with him most closely. This
volume presents his most dazzling, funniest, and
most heartbreaking work — essays like his famous
cruise-ship piece, A Supposedly Fun Thing I'll
Never Do Again, excerpts from his novels The Broom
of the System, Infinite Jest, and The Pale King,
and legendary stories like The Depressed Person.
Wallace's explorations of morality, self-
consciousness, addiction, sports, love, and the
many other subjects that occupied him are
represented here in both fiction and nonfiction.
Collected for the first time are Wallace's first
published story, The View from Planet Trillaphon
as Seen In Relation to the Bad Thing and a
selection of his work as a writing instructor,
including reading lists, grammar guides, and
general guidelines for his students. A dozen
writers and critics, including Hari Kunzru, Anne
Fadiman, and Nam Le, add afterwords to favorite
pieces, expanding our appreciation of the unique
pleasures of Wallace's writing. The result is an
astonishing volume that shows the breadth and
range of one of America's most daring and talented
writers (Los Angeles Times Book Review) whose work
was full of humor, insight, and beauty.
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  Existentialist Engagement in Wallace, Eggers and
Foer Allard den Dulk,2016-06-30 The novels of
David Foster Wallace, Dave Eggers and Jonathan
Safran Foer are increasingly regarded as
representing a new trend, an 'aesthetic sea
change' in contemporary American literature.
'Post-postmodernism' and 'New Sincerity' are just
two of the labels that have been attached to this
trend. But what do these labels mean? What
characterizes and connects these novels? Den Dulk
shows that the connection between these works lies
in their shared philosophical dimension. On the
one hand, they portray excessive self-reflection
and endless irony as the two main problems of
contemporary Western life. On the other hand, the
novels embody an attempt to overcome these
problems: sincerity, reality-commitment and
community are portrayed as the virtues needed to
achieve a meaningful life. This shared
philosophical dimension is analyzed by viewing the
novels in light of the existentialist philosophies
of S�ren Kierkegaard, Jean-Paul Sartre, Ludwig
Wittgenstein and Albert Camus.
  Imaginary Films in Literature ,2015-11-09
Alternating theoretical essays with case studies,
Imaginary Films in Literature focuses on a
particular and suggestive form of ekphrasis: the
description of imaginary, non-existent movies.
  Understanding David Foster Wallace Marshall
Boswell,2020-09-30 Since its publication in 2003,
Understanding David Foster Wallace has served as
an accessible introduction to the rich array of
themes and formal innovations that have made
Wallace's fiction so popular and influential. A
seminal text in the burgeoning field of David
Foster Wallace studies, the original edition of
Understanding David Foster Wallace was
nevertheless incomplete as it addressed only his
first four works of fiction—namely the novels The
Broom of the System and Infinite Jest and the
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story collections Girl with Curious Hair and Brief
Interviews with Hideous Men. This revised edition
adds two new chapters covering his final story
collection, Oblivion, and his posthumous novel,
The Pale King. Tracing Wallace's relationship to
modernism and postmodernism, this volume provides
close readings of all his major works of fiction.
Although critics sometimes label Wallace a
postmodern writer, Boswell argues that he should
be regarded as the nervous leader of some still-
unnamed (and perhaps unnamable) third wave of
modernism. In charting a new direction for
literary practice, Wallace does not seek to
overturn postmodernism, nor does he call for a
return to modernism. Rather his work moves
resolutely forward while hoisting the baggage of
modernism and postmodernism heavily, but
respectfully, on its back. Like the books that
serve as its primary subject, Boswell's study
directly confronts such arcane issues as
postmodernism, information theory, semiotics, the
philosophy of Ludwig Wittgenstein, and
poststructuralism, yet it does so in a way that is
comprehensible to a wide and general
readership—the very same readership that has
enthusiastically embraced Wallace's challenging
yet entertaining and redemptive fiction.
  David Foster Wallace in Context Clare Hayes-
Brady,2022-12-01 David Foster Wallace is regarded
as one of the most important American writers of
the twentieth and twenty-first centuries. This
book introduces readers to the literary,
philosophical and political contexts of Wallace's
work. An accessible and useable resource, this
volume conceptualizes his work within long-
standing critical traditions and with a new
awareness of his importance for American literary
studies. It shows the range of issues and contexts
that inform the work and reading of David Foster
Wallace, connecting his writing to diverse ideas,
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periods and themes. Essays cover topics on gender,
sex, violence, race, philosophy, poetry and
geography, among many others, guiding new and
long-standing readers in understanding the work
and influence of this important writer.
  Gesturing Toward Reality: David Foster Wallace
and Philosophy Robert K. Bolger,Scott
Korb,2014-06-19 Asked in 2006 about the
philosophical nature of his fiction, the late
American writer David Foster Wallace replied, If
some people read my fiction and see it as
fundamentally about philosophical ideas, what it
probably means is that these are pieces where the
characters are not as alive and interesting as I
meant them to be. Gesturing Toward Reality looks
into this quality of Wallace's work-when the
writer dons the philosopher's cap-and sees
something else. With essays offering a careful
perusal of Wallace's extensive and heavily
annotated self-help library, re-considerations of
Wittgenstein's influence on his fiction, and
serious explorations into the moral and spiritual
landscape where Wallace lived and wrote, this
collection offers a perspective on Wallace that
even he was not always ready to see. Since so much
has been said in specifically literary circles
about Wallace's philosophical acumen, it seems
natural to have those with an interest in both
philosophy and Wallace's writing address how these
two areas come together.
  Approaches to Teaching the Works of David Foster
Wallace Stephen J. Burn,Mary K. Holland,2019-08-01
David Foster Wallace's works engage with his
literary moment--roughly summarized as
postmodernism--and with the author's historical
context. From his famously complex fiction to
essays critical of American culture, Wallace's
works have at their core essential human concerns
such as self-understanding, connecting with
others, ethical behavior, and finding meaning. The
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essays in this volume suggest ways to elucidate
Wallace's philosophical and literary
preoccupations for today's students, who continue
to contend with urgent issues, both personal and
political, through reading literature. Part 1,
Materials, offers guidance on biographical,
contextual, and archival sources and critical
responses to Wallace's writing. The essays in part
2, Approaches, discuss teaching key works and
genres in high school settings, first-year
undergraduate writing classes, American literature
surveys, seminars on Wallace, and world literature
courses. They examine Wallace's social and
philosophical contexts and contributions, treating
topics such as gender, literary ethics, and the
culture of writing programs.
  Wallace and I Jamie Redgate,2019-01-17 Though
David Foster Wallace is well known for declaring
that Fiction’s about what it is to be a fucking
human being, what he actually meant by the term
human being has been quite forgotten. It is a
truism in Wallace studies that Wallace was a
posthumanist writer, and too theoretically
sophisticated to write about characters as having
some kind of essential interior self or soul.
Though the contemporary, posthuman model of the
embodied brain is central to Wallace’s work, so is
his critique of that model: the soul is as vital a
part of Wallace’s fiction as the bodies in which
his souls are housed. Drawing on Wallace’s reading
in the science and philosophy of mind, this book
gives a rigorous account of Wallace’s dualism, and
of his humanistic engagement with key postmodern
concerns: authorship; the self and interiority;
madness and mind doctors; and free will. If
Wallace’s fiction is about what it is to be a
human being, this book is about the human ‘I’ at
the heart of Wallace’s work.
  Succeeding Postmodernism Mary K.
Holland,2013-04-25 While critics collect around
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the question of what comes after postmodernism,
this book asks something different about recent
American fiction: what if we are seeing not the
end of postmodernism but its belated success?
Succeeding Postmodernism examines how novels by
DeLillo, Wallace, Danielewski, Foer and others
conceptualize threats to individuals and
communities posed by a poststructural culture of
mediation and simulation, and possible ways of
resisting the disaffected solipsism bred by that
culture. Ultimately it finds that twenty-first
century American fiction sets aside the postmodern
problem of how language does or does not mean in
order to raise the reassuringly retro question of
what it can and does mean: it finds that novels
today offer language as solution to the problem of
language. Thus it suggests a new way of reading
antihumanist late postmodern fiction, and a
framework for understanding postmodern and twenty-
first century fiction as participating in a long
and newly enlivened tradition of humanism and
realism in literature.
  Reading as Therapy Timothy Aubry,2006-05-01 Why
do Americans read contemporary fiction? This
question seems simple, but is it? Do Americans
read for the purpose of aesthetic appreciation? To
satisfy their own insatiable intellectual
curiosities? While other forms of media have come
to monopolize consumers’ leisure time, in the past
two decades book clubs have proliferated, Amazon
has sponsored thriving online discussions, Oprah
Winfrey has inspired millions of viewers to read
both contemporary works and classics, and novels
have retained their devoted following within
middlebrow communities. In Reading as Therapy,
Timothy Aubry argues that contemporary fiction
serves primarily as a therapeutic tool for lonely,
dissatisfied middle-class American readers, one
that validates their own private dysfunctions
while supporting elusive communities of strangers
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unified by shared feelings. Aubry persuasively
makes the case that contemporary literature’s
persistent appeal depends upon its capacity to
perform a therapeutic function. Aubry traces the
growth and proliferation of psychological concepts
focused on the subjective interior within
mainstream, middle-class society and the impact
this has had on contemporary fiction. The
prevailing tendency among academic critics has
been to decry the personal emphasis of
contemporary fiction as complicit with the rise of
a narcissistic culture, the ascendency of liberal
individualism, and the breakdown of public life.
Reading as Therapy, by contrast, underscores the
varied ideological effects that therapeutic
culture can foster. To uncover the many
unpredictable ways in which contemporary
literature answers the psychological needs of its
readers, Aubry considers several different venues
of reader-response—including Oprah’s Book Club and
Amazon customer reviews—the promotional strategies
of publishing houses, and a variety of
contemporary texts, ranging from Khaled Hosseini’s
The Kite Runner to Anita Shreve’s The Pilot’s Wife
to David Foster Wallace’s Infinite Jest. He
concludes that, in the face of an atomistic social
landscape, contemporary fiction gives readers a
therapeutic vocabulary that both reinforces the
private sphere and creates surprising forms of
sympathy and solidarity among strangers.
  Reclaiming Greek Drama for Diverse Audiences
Melinda Powers,2020-08-13 Reclaiming Greek Drama
for Diverse Audiences features the work of Native-
American, African-American, Asian-American,
Latinx, and LGBTQ theatre artists who engage with
social justice issues in seven adaptations of
Sophocles’ Antigone, Euripides’ Trojan Women,
Hippolytus, Bacchae, Alcestis, and Aristophanes’
Frogs, as well as a work inspired by the myth of
the Fates. Performed between 1989 and 2017 in
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small theatres across the US, these contemporary
works raise awareness about the trafficking of
Native-American women, marriage equality, gender
justice, women’s empowerment, the social stigma
surrounding HIV, immigration policy, and the
plight of undocumented workers. The accompanying
interviews provide a fascinating insight into the
plays, the artists’ inspiration for them, and the
importance of studying classics in the college
classroom. Readers will benefit from an
introduction that discusses practical ways to
teach the adaptations, ideas for assignments, and
the contextualization of the works within the
history of classical reception. Serving as a key
resource on incorporating diversity into the
teaching of canonical texts for Classics, English,
Drama and Theatre Studies students, this anthology
is the first to present the work of a range of
contemporary theatre artists who utilize ancient
Greek source material to explore social,
political, and economic issues affecting a variety
of underrepresented communities in the US.
  Philip Larkin: Letters Home Philip
Larkin,2018-10-30 Letters Home gives access to the
last major archive of Larkin's writing to remain
unpublished: the letters to members of his family.
These correspondences help tell the story of how
Larkin came to be the writer and the man he was:
to his father Sydney, a 'conservative anarchist'
and admirer of Hitler, who died relatively early
in Larkin's life; to his timid depressive mother
Eva, who by contrast, lived long, and whose final
years were shadowed by dementia; and to his sister
Kitty, the sparse surviving fragment of whose
correspondence with her brother gives an enigmatic
glimpse of a complex and intimate relationship-
But it was the years during which he and his
sister looked after their mother in particular
that shaped the writer we know so well: a number
of poems written over this time are for her, and
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the mood of pain, shadow and despondency that
characterises his later verse draws its strength
from his experience of the long, lonely years of
her senility. One surprising element in the
volume, however, is the joie de vivre shown in the
large number of witty and engaging drawings of
himself and Eva, as 'Young Creature' and 'Old
Creature', with which he enlivens his letters
throughout the three decades of her widowhood.This
important edition, meticulously edited by Larkin's
biographer, James Booth, is a key piece of
scholarship that completes the portrait of this
most cherished of English poets.
  Dollar Monthly Magazine ,1870
  (Dis)Embodied Perception of the Self and Other -
Interdisciplinary Perspectives from Science & Arts
Anna Ciaunica,Vittorio Gallese,Hanne De
Jaegher,Aikaterini (Katerina) Fotopoulou,Frank
Röhricht,David Harris Smith,Tereza
Stehlikova,2022-01-28
  "The Soul is the Prison of the Body" Maureen
Elizabeth Lauder,2001
  A Supposedly Fun Thing I'll Never Do Again David
Foster Wallace,2009-11-23 These widely acclaimed
essays from the author of Infinite Jest -- on
television, tennis, cruise ships, and more --
established David Foster Wallace as one of the
preeminent essayists of his generation. In this
exuberantly praised book -- a collection of seven
pieces on subjects ranging from television to
tennis, from the Illinois State Fair to the films
of David Lynch, from postmodern literary theory to
the supposed fun of traveling aboard a Caribbean
luxury cruiseliner -- David Foster Wallace brings
to nonfiction the same curiosity, hilarity, and
exhilarating verbal facility that has delighted
readers of his fiction, including the bestselling
Infinite Jest.
  Ballou's Monthly Magazine ,1870
  The Recognitions William Gaddis,2020-11-24 A
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postmodern masterpiece about fraud and forgery by
one of the most distinctive, accomplished
novelists of the last century. The Recognitions is
a sweeping depiction of a world in which
everything that anyone recognizes as beautiful or
true or good emerges as anything but: our world.
The book is a masquerade, moving from New England
to New York to Madrid, from the art world to the
underworld, but it centers on the story of Wyatt
Gwyon, the son of a New England minister, who
forsakes religion to devote himself to painting,
only to despair of his inspiration. In expiation,
he will paint nothing but flawless copies of his
revered old masters—copies, however, that find
their way into the hands of a sinister financial
wizard by the name of Recktall Brown, who of
course sells them as the real thing. Dismissed
uncomprehendingly by reviewers on publication in
1955 and ignored by the literary world for decades
after, The Recognitions is now established as one
of the great American novels, immensely ambitious
and entirely unique, a book of wild, Boschian
inspiration and outrageous comedy that is also
profoundly serious and sad.
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